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Welcome to our Who Needs to Know? update! 

It's a short summary of our current plans, progress, challenges

and prayer points for our community.

Chiara Strmota and Osley Gwese
Corpus Christi Parish Youth Coordinators
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RECENT HIGHLIGHTS



YOUNG
ADVENTURERS

Progress
Our first Youth group for this term was a birthday party for Mother Mary. Not only did we have
fun, and play games we spoke about how Mary is our mother and how we can trust her with
our intentions. 
Our second gathering was about being humble and serving others. 

Plans
To continue to build the school and Parish connection
To have an All Saints day party to build community and celebrate the wonderful Saints in our
history. 

YOUTH  GROUPS



TREND

SETTERS

YOUTH  GROUPS

Progress:
At Trend-setters this month we focused on Mary and the role she plays in our life. We
spoke about how we can ask for her prayers and prayed the rosary together. 
In our second gathering we made rosary keyrings and also learnt the Divine mercy
chaplet, as another way to pray with these beads.
This month we increased our outreach at the Shine youth conference and by visiting
other youth ministries.

Plans:
We hope to focus next term on their personal relationship with God.
We would love to get these students more involved in Parish life, starting by inviting
them to our all Saints Day Party.



MORNING
BEANS
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Progress
It has been wonderful to continue morning beans, with the slightly warmer
weather.
We are preparing for Communio, on the 3rd of October.

Plans
To continue morning beans, we will focus on creating more opportunities for
those coming to be involved in the parish's life, including initiatives such as
Communio and Coffee Cup. 

YOUNG ADULT EVENTS

Progress
We played oztag for the final round of the Coffee Cup on the 29th of September.
South won the game, finishing this years cup off 3 to 1, and leaving South as the
defending champions!
It was wonderful to have new young adults and youth join this round.
 We are so grateful for the way everyone has supported us in making this years cup
possible, from refs, to players, to equipment gatherers, thank you!

Plans
To invite all who played to Communio and other young adult events.
For this initiative to be continued in future years in collaboration with the young
adults throughout Canberra. 



We ask you to join us in praying for  all

students and their families throughout

the school holidays; that this would be

a time of rest, joy and time spent

together.

PRAYER

One challenge we have been working

on this month is connecting with the

parish and wider community,

particularly with teenagers who are

active in youth ministries in their

schools and communities.

CHALLENGES

UPCOMING EVENTS

youth.southtuggeranong@cg.org.au

youth.southtuggeranong


